
 
The City of Franklin received a grant from the Tennessee Clean Energy for the purchase and installation of the combined heat and power 
system that will be housed at the Water Reclamation Facility.  This engine will take the biogas from the digesters and convert that to 
clean energy that will be used back in the facility to meet electrical demands and shave the energy that is pulled from the grid. 
 
The $250,000 grant was received in late 2020 and is used to offset the cost of the engine in the modifications and upgrades to the Water 
Reclamation Facility. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



  



 



 


